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The letter reads, in part, "On behalf of the people of Mali, UNMAS reiterates its appreciation to
Schonstedt for its dedicated and continuous support to the mine action sector and commitment to
preventing further injuries and loss of life amongst conflict affected communities."

The full content of the report, including pictures (scroll down), can be found at 
http://www.schonstedt.com/newsfiles/UNMAS_Report_Mali.pdf. 
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